
 

 WORLD BOOK DAY  

1st March 
 

This year we are celebrating World Book Day with a Bedtime Story Day. 

Your child can come to school in their pyjamas and bring along their teddy and 

favourite bedtime story to share 

(please bring sensible shoes and a coat for outside play) 

 

We are also holding a competition to find the most unusual place to read a book.   

Over half term please take a photograph of your child reading a book in an unusual 

spot, such as under the table or up a tree; let your imagination run and we look 

forward to seeing all the unusual places that you can find! 

 

There will be prizes for the winners of the competition. 

 


